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We the people do not want this pig run off and destruction of the Buffalo River forever. Is this
going to be your legacy as the GOv???? You can stop it, once its gone, its gone forever. I go
alot and we have family events there. Already there is damage to the purity of the river. THIS
WILL BE YOUR LEGACY  for our state!!!!! Let us, the people vote. I do not know 1 person who
is for it but YOU and the Pig farms. $$$$$$$$$$$$$ 

Ashamed of you if you allow this. 

Barbara Birmingham
501 413 0080
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